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The National Treasury (NT) has released the revised Preferential Procurement Regulations, which have been aligned with the aims of the Broad-based Black Economic Empowerment Act and its associated Codes of Good Practice. 

The attached document dated 9 June 2011 discusses the main changes contained in the revised regulations.

The new regulations become effective from 7 December 2011 to allow entities to become BEE rated.

The revised regulations can be found on the National Treasury website on the link:

http://www.treasury.gov.za/divisions/sf/sc/PPPFA/1-34350%208-6%20NatTreas.pdf
Should you have any further queries or experience any technical difficulties in downloading the documents please do not hesitate to contact the Standards Department at +27 (0)87 940 8800 or send an email to standards@irba.co.za.

Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards
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